WINFIELD CHAMBER of COMMERCE

P.O. BOX 916 WINFIELD, ALABAMA 35594

Helping Build a Better Winfield

Dear Mule Day Vendor:

Mule Day in Winfield is scheduled for the fourth Saturday each September. We would be honored if you would add our event to your calendar. Please come visit us during the **Mule Day Festival**, **September 22-23**, **2023**. Activities begin on Friday night at 6:00 p.m. and continue through Saturday. Any statewide health requirements set forth by Gov. Kay Ivey at the time of our event will be followed.

The Flea Market committee cannot guarantee a space, but if you participated in the past, we will make every effort to accommodate you. To reserve your space, fully complete the enclosed registration form and return it by June 15th, along with the applicable fee, to the address below. After this date, all remaining spaces will be open to new participants. A confirmation packet indicating your space assignment and set-up time will be mailed by August 1, 2023. Vendors not assigned a space will be notified.

The 2023 registration form includes a section to request water access. Availability to water hookup is extremely limited and may not be available in the space you request. If you have a way of providing your own water, please do so.

Should it be necessary for you to cancel your reservation, please let us know as soon as possible. No refunds will be made after August 31, 2023.

The Winfield Chamber of Commerce, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to prohibit the sale of any merchandise it deems unacceptable or offensive. Vendors must comply with all federal laws, state laws and local ordinances. Due to problems in the past, no live animals can be sold. No poppers can be sold before 12:00 noon on Saturday due to loud noises disturbing the animals during the parade.

Our town is looking forward to the **49th MULE DAY FESTIVAL**. The event will take place rain or shine so plan to come and be ready to have a **GREAT TIME!!!** We appreciate in advance your help in making this one of the largest events of its kind in Alabama and look forward to seeing you on September 22nd and 23rd.

For questions or more information, contact Jenifer Harbin or Zac Hallmark at 205-487-4265 or email jenifer@statebankandtrust.net or zac@statebankandtrust.net.

Sincerely,

Winfield Chamber of Commerce

Jenifer Harbin Event Organizer